
Mid Wisconsin ATV Trailblazers 
August 12, 2019 meeting minutes 

 
 
Meeting was called to order by President. 
 
Secretary report was accepted as sent out. 
 
Treasurer report was given and accepted. 
 
Gary was called into the county to go over trail maintenance sheets.  The county has estimated times it 
should take to do work that the club was never made aware of.  Discussion was held on this.  Since Jon 
Daniels retired when the new coordinator is in the position the club would like them to attend a meeting 
and go over the expectations with the club. 
 
Motion made and accepted to postpone elections to the beginning of the next meeting since members 
had to leave meeting early for other obligations. 
 
Suggestion was made to have a ride coordinator so club members could do a little more riding instead of 
just doing trail maintenance. 
 
Information for elections below: 
 
Current positions: 
 
President:  Chris Lehrmann – up for election 
Vice President:  Gary Weiland 
Treasurer:  Paula Denfeld – up for election 
Secretary:  Cindy Manecke 
Directors:  Gregg Schroeder, Brian Manecke 
       up for election – Peggy Weiland, Dean Manecke, Mike Strasser – up for election 
 
Meeting was adjourned. 
 
Next meeting will be held Monday September 9 at 7:00 at Fenwood Village Hall 
 
Reminder to pay your dues if you haven’t already.  If you need an application contact Cindy  at  
715-581-2468. 


